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HALF-YEAR PLOT OWNERS MEETING 

This will be held on November 20th 2013 at the Community Centre from 
7:30 for 8pm start. 

All plot owners are welcome. 
  

BROADBAND UPGRADE 
Preparations are being made to install the street hardware that will allow the upgrade to take 

place in early 2014. 
  

ESTATE POLICIES 
The Parking Policy, the Skips Policy and the Estate Builders’ Code will be updated after a 

presentation and discussion at the half-year meeting. 
  

SECURITY 
Car vandalism and theft as been reported. The Committee advises that if residents would like 

a Neighbourhood Watch scheme then volunteers are needed. Please contact the Estate 
Secretary if you are interested. 

  
STREET LIGHTS 

Please note that any problems with street lighting should be reported directly to London 
Borough Camden on 0207-974-5215 or online : 

Camden Street Lighting 
 

TREES 
The committee is finalising the long term plan for the replacement of the mature trees at each 
of the Hillway-avenues crossroads, with advice from our tree specialists Wassels. This will be 

presented at the half-yearly meeting in November.  
  

Some dead and ailing trees have also been identified in the avenues, and will be removed and 
replaced.  Consultation with plot owners adjacent to the respective trees will be carried out 

this autumn with the aim of planting replacements in the coming winter. 
  

HIGHGATE NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 
The draft Highgate Neighbourhood Plan will soon be ready for comment and residents are 

encouraged to join the HNF mailing list using the button on the web page to keep abreast of 
developments and have the opportunity to comment on the proposals.       

www.highgateneighbourhoodforum.org.uk 
  
  
  

HOLLY LODGE ESTATE FOREMAN MOBILE PHONE :   07447-869-570 
  
  

  
  
  
  

  



 
 
HLE Committee Secretary: Li Weinreich 
Tel: 020 8123 5045  Email: (secretary@hle.org.uk) 
   
  
 


